Networking – Fort Collins, CO

We have shared the City’s 2009 Community Scorecard with the following: 

- three Executive Steering Committee members of the Colorado Performance Measures Consortium (CPMC) which includes: Aric Otzelberger from the City of Westminster, CO, Amanda Karger from the City of Aurora, CO and Valeria Skitt from the City of Longmont, CO.

- the City of Littleton, CO, the City of Boulder, CO and Larimer County Colorado

We have shared our Budgeting for Outcomes approach with Larimer County Colorado, the City of Boulder, CO, and the City of Colorado Springs, CO.

We have shared best practices with the City of Coral Springs, Florida.

We have held a national webinar about our Open Book project: http://www.fcgov.com/openbook/

City staff have also shared our data driven approach and performance measurement programs through multiple webinars and conference presentations through the Alliance for Innovation.
